
EDGARTOWN BOARD OF ASSESSORS MEETING 4-24-2017 

PRESENT: Alan Gowell, Chairman of the Board; Donna L. Goodale, member of the Board; Jo-Ann 
Resendes, Principal Assessor 

The Chairman brought the meeting to order at 3:02 PM. 

After motion made and seconded, the minutes of the April 10, 2017 meeting were unanimously 
approved. 

The first item, reorganization of the Board, was postponed until the full board was present.  

At 3:10 PM Mr. Gowell made a motion to go into executive session to discuss exemption and abatement 
applications and to return to open session when done.  Mr. Gowell, aye and Ms Goodale, aye. 

The Board returned to open session at 3:50 PM.   

After motion made and seconded, the following exemption was granted: 

Edwin and Shirley Dewing, Clause 41C (Senior) 

After motion made and seconded, the following actions were taken on abatement applications: 

 Ann B. Floyd, parcel 32-1.631 – RE abate  

 Ann B. Floyd, parcel 32-1.632 – RE abate 

Three RE applications were denied, and no action was taken on four RE applications and one PP 
application (deemed denied).  

There was a brief discussion of reval work this week. Steve Ferreira and Don Thornley will be here to 
start residential sales review and commercial review respectively.   Jo-Ann will be attending the DOR 
Certification Workshop on Wednesday.  

The next meeting will scheduled or Monday, May 22, 2017. 

After motion made and seconded, the meeting was adjourned at 3:57 PM. 

Respectfully submitted: 

 

 


